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Meeting Notification  
The Massachusetts Gaming Commission to hold Public Hearing at Plainville Town Hall 

 
WHO:                   Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chair Jordan Maynard 

and Commissioners Paul Brodeur, Brad Hill, Eileen O’Brien, and Nakisha 
Skinner 

 
WHAT: The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will convene a public hearing on 

Thursday, May 1, 2025 
 

The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will convene a public hearing at Plainville Town Hall 
to obtain public input regarding Plainville Gaming and Redevelopment, LLC (d/b/a Plainridge 
Park Casino)'s renewal of a Category 2 gaming license. 
 
Once the hearing is called to order, there will be an opportunity for Plainville Gaming and 
Redevelopment to comment on the licensing renewal. Representatives of the host community, 
surrounding communities, and the impacted live entertainment venues will also be given an 
opportunity for public comment. 
 
Following, there will be an opportunity for any other members of the public to comment. 
Those interested are asked to register online at massgaming.com/news-events/article/mgc-
public-hearing-may-1-2025/ to be added to the speaking list. Please note that the Commission 
will limit each speaker to 5 minutes to use the available time efficiently. At the discretion of 
the Chair, comments may be taken from members of the public who have not pre-registered 
to speak at the end of the meeting.  
 
The Commission will not vote or decide on a renewal at this hearing; it is intended to gather 
information and gauge public sentiment regarding the renewal application.

 
 
A live stream of this hearing will be available at Plainville.NorthTV.net. Please note that remote 
participation is not an option. A recording of this hearing will be made available soon after the 
event on the MGC YouTube channel. 

 
WHERE:             Plainville Town Hall, 190 South Street, Plainville, MA 02762-1517 

 
WHEN:              Thursday, May 1, 2025, at 11:00 a.m. 

https://massgaming.com/news-events/article/mgc-public-hearing-may-1-2025/
https://massgaming.com/news-events/article/mgc-public-hearing-may-1-2025/
https://plainville.northtv.net/
https://www.youtube.com/@MassachusettsGamingCommission

